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I hope this note �nds you all enjoying the holidays. I’m happy to 
report that our kids had a wonderful Christmas, with help from 
Billy Daly, Selina Smyth and the entire Smyth family! Once again, 
they were so generous, providing gifts and funds for a party. I’ll let 
these photos speak for themselves. The smiles on the children’s 
faces say it all! We can’t thank the Daly/Smyth family enough for 
all they do to bring joy to our kids!

As you know, it‘s been a struggle for us to keep going this year, 
due to extreme �nancial de�cits and heartbreaking natural disas-
ters. We pray that this new year brings fresh opportunities for 
more security in funding, and we welcome your help in making 
this possible. Please consider making a year-end gift to All As 
One. And don’t forget how important it is to spread the word 
about the Center and the kids’ needs, as we never know what 
that one *share* will bring. Thank you for all you’ve done this 
past year! We wish you a beautiful new year of peace and 
love!

;

Thanks to those who gave over $500 in November 2017:
Chris Briers  -  Nicholi & Fallon Long

And thank you to our regular monthly supporters, who make our work possible!


